
From: Paul Wilson  
Sent: Thursday, April 21, 2022 12:33 PM 
To: Theresa Swinehart 
Cc: Mary Wong; David Olive; Evin Erdogdu; Larisa Gurnick; Chantelle Doerksen; Carlos Reyes; 
Sam Eisner 
Subject: [Ext] Re: Please Provide Input: Potential Deferral of Your Upcoming Organizational 
Review 
  
Dear Theresa, 
On behalf of the NRO EC, we agree to defer the next ASO review to a later time, to be 
determined. 
All the best to you, and all at ICANN, 
Paul. 
 
-- 
 
______________________ 
Paul Wilson 
ASO Chair 


